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Assessment Advisory Council Meeting  
Thursday, February 27, 2020 

William J. Lindsay Life Science Building, Room 113 
Ammerman Campus 
3:45 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

  
In attendance:  Kaliah Greene, Dr. Patty Munsch, Dr. Helen Wittmann, Dr. Courtney Brewer, 
Dr. Joy G. Borrero, Nicholas Bosco, Amy Mueller, Heidi Kiley, Jean Nicolas Pestieau, Dr. 
Lauren Liburd, Dr. Lauren Tacke-Cushing, Richard Alberti, Rachel Schmidt, Theresa Dereme, 
and Scott Votke 
 
The co-chairs welcomed AAC members to the meeting. 
 
Dr. Helen Wittmann called for a vote to approve the April 25, 2019 and September 26, 2019 
meeting minutes.  The minutes were unanimously approved. 
 
In light of the various meetings scheduled on Thursdays and the inability of some members to 
get to the Ammerman Campus, the co-chairs proposed that the AAC adjust its meeting format. 
Beginning in Fall 2020, the AAC would have two face-to-face meetings (September 2020 and 
March 2021) and two virtual meetings (November 2020 and February 2021).  The members 
approved the new format along with utilizing the afternoon session of Professional Development 
Day for assessment reinforcement. 
 
Dr. Patty Munsch gave an interactive presentation on how to provide constructive feedback to 
AES units and Academic departments.   
 
Dr. Courtney Brewer provided a brief update on Academic assessment. 
 
The meeting was adjourned and members met in subcommittees.  
 


